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2 July 2019 
 
By E-Lodgment 
 
National Stock Exchange 
1 Bligh Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
Recommencement of on On-Market Buy-back of Class A Shares 
 
Vertua Limited (Company or VERA) (NSX: VERA) advises that it has recommenced the on-market 
buyback with effect of 28 June 2019. 
 
The Company regrets not informing the market sooner, however an administrative oversight led to 
this occurring. 
 
 
 
 
 

James Manning  
Managing Director  
  


